
 

Dear Crusader Parent/Guardians, 

Thank you for your responses once again as we inch closer to welcoming students back 

to school.  I sent some emails with large attachments.  You may want to go into your 

email settings and allow large attachments, such as my podcast, to be received. 

Students that are going virtual will be picking up chromebooks on Thursday, Sept. 3. 

from 12-3pm.  This is only for students doing 100% online school.  Students that are 

virtual will have orientation in the afternoon.  If your child is 100% virtual, please have 

them check the orientation schedule sent yesterday for times.  These students will be in 

the orientation virtually. 

I am attaching our five day hybrid schedule in this email.  To help clarify Wednesdays, 

please check this attachment.  Students will be meeting with CRUCON teachers to start 

those days.  Then they will meet virtually with their CRUCON teachers to make sure that 

they are on task.  While they are waiting for their CRUCON teacher mentorship meeting, 

they will be allowed to work on homework or get ahead in their classwork.  In the 

afternoon, students will have check-in times with their teachers.  The teacher's times for 

students are listed in the attachment.  In that time, students can get help in their classes 

from teachers as well as being able to collaborate with other students in their class.  

Early next week, we will communicate about the virtual log and how to fill that 

information out.  Please look for that next week.  Thank you again for all your support! 

 

Zack Hood, Ed.D. 

Wellington High School Principal 

  

 


